
My name is Colin Vanegmond and am married to Carolyn.  Together we have four daughters: Paige 

(Grade 4), Sydney (Grade 2), Ainsleigh (Kindergarten) and finally Gerri Lyn (19 months - a future TCS’er).   

I grew up in BC in a Christian home as well as attended a Christian school.  From a young age I saw God 

working in my life.  After Carolyn and I got married, we attended Woodgreen Presbyterian Church for 

many years, and I was involved in co-leading the youth program as well as sat on the Strategic Ministry 

Team.  Going back to our roots, we now attend Covenant Christian Reformed Church. 

As a family we enjoy skiing, camping, basketball and just spending time together.   Our kids absolutely 

love TCS, and we have enjoyed watching their spiritual and academic growth over the years.  We are 

thankful for the strong community at TCS.   

When I am not spending time with the family, my days are spent running School Start and First Class 

Planners.   

I truly believe in Christian education, and am honoured to let my name stand to serve on the Board of 

Directors. 


